
Fairer funding for schools

On Wednesday  we debated the government’s proposals for fairer funding for
schools. The Conservative Manifesto drew attention to the large gap between
the best financed and worst financed state schools and promised action to
provide fairer and more balanced levels of funding. The scheme includes a
higher individual pupil amount that will be the same across the country, with
continued additional payments for areas of deprivation, rural areas and other
matters increasing the costs of education.

I raised with the Minister the question of how far the rebalancing would go.
The Wokingham and West Berkshire schools have been short changed for many
years by the old formula and need several years of increments to put things
right.
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